
CITY OF SMYRNA 

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT 

2800 KING STREET 

SMYRNA, GEORGIA  30080 

678-631-5406 

 

 

TO:       Brian Marcos, Interim Fire Chief & Emergency Management Director 

    

FROM: Kelly Brown, Purchasing Manager  

 

DATE:   July 7, 2022 

 

SUBJECT:     Recommendation – 2023 Pierce Velocity Fire Engine 

 

The City of Smyrna Fire Department scheduled replacement of a fire pumper for Station 3 in 

FY2024 VRF.  Approval is requested now due to build and delivery time anticipated at 25-26 

months.  The 2023 Pierce Velocity Pumper will be purchased from Ten-8 Fire & Safety 

Equipment using the NPPGov cooperative contract.  

  

 

Vendor  

 

Ten-8 Fire & Safety Equipment 

2904 59th Ave Dr E 

Bradenton, FL 34203 

 

              

Description Total Amount 

2023 Pierce Custom Pumper with Velocity 

chassis 
$718,243.00 

 

It is the recommendation of Purchasing and Fire that the 2023 Pierce fire pumper be awarded 

to Ten-8 Fire & Safety Equipment. Please prepare any necessary paperwork to present to 

Mayor and Council for approval.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


